
Grady High School is the site for college courses offered 
through the University System of Georgia Atlanta 
Metropolitan State College. Students enrolled in The 
Renaissance, Grady’s on-site college dual enrollment 
program, are encourage to invite their parents to the:

What:	 The Dual Enrollment Information Session 

When:	 Thursday, August 6, 2015 at 6:00pm 
					         &
	 Thursday, January 7, 2016 at 6:00pm 

Where:	CCC room C226 

Why:	 Learn how this program works & all the 	
	 benefits to successful participation


